
From: Elke Jones < >  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 2:08 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Pradeep Jaiswal < > 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A20230197 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Good afternoon  

Please note that I own and reside at 5 Newstead crescent, Brampton, ON L6V 2A8  for the application of 
A20230197 

 I have no issues with the application to build a garage and increase the driveway as long as both provide 
enough rainwater drainage to surrounding properties and is not unsightly to neighbors. 

Neighboring concerns are the property becomes rental which then houses too many folks and cars end 
up with no where to park, which I'm sure Is not the purpose of the application. 

I see no reason a garage cannot be built on Mr Jaiswals property as long as it's in accordance with the 
City standards. 

Thank you. 

 


